
Proposed extension of existing 30mph speed limit into the extents of the 
existing 40mph speed limit (speed limit) – A245 Stoke Road, Stoke D’Abernon 

Statement of Reasons 

The proposed speed limit adjustment on the A245 Stoke Road is to encourage lower 
vehicle speeds and reduce the severity of any collisions by lowering the speed limit 
from 40mph to 30mph.  The scheme has been promoted by the Elmbridge Local 
Committee of elected members and complies with Surrey County Council’s Setting 
local speed limits policy 

Delegated approval to proceed with these proposals and the associated TRO has 
been received from the Highways Engagement & Commissioning Manager in July 
2022. 
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